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Ready to Protect, Proud to Serve 

For Immediate Release

Date:   May 9, 2019 

Contact:  Deputy Nancy Velez #24 

Phone:  (630) 768-2865 

Email:   nvelez@co.kendall.il.us  

  

Kendall County Sheriff’s Office RSS Feed for Press Releases 
 

In May of 2017, we began posting all press releases on our webpage in order to better provide 

information to the citizens we serve. After receiving requests from members of the public and 

media about notification of postings, we have created a RSS feed so interested parties can be 

notified of any new press releases that are posted. To receive these notifications interested parties 

will need to subscribe to our RSS feed. In order to do so, type or copy this link: 

http://www.co.kendall.il.us/sheriff-press-release-feed/ into an RSS application of choice (for example 

RSS reader, Feedly, Microsoft Outlook, etc). If you need assistance in setting up the feed, feel 

free to contact us at pio@co.kendall.il.us. Separate emails for press releases are no longer being 

sent. We encourage everyone to follow us on Facebook and Twitter for the most current and up 

to date information.  
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